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VETERANS AND MILITARY AFFAIRS COMMITTEE
E-MAIL: vetscommittee@nyscopba.org
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TO: NYSCOPBA Military Veterans

FROM: NYSCOPBA Veterans Committee

RE: Deposit and room request for
Veterans Remembrance Tour 2017 Boston, Ma.

DATE: July 17, 2017

ATTENTION ALL NYSCOPBA VETERANS

The Veterans Remembrance Tour will be held in Boston, Massachusetts
from October 2, 2017 - October 5, 2017.

We had to make a few changes compared to other years.

Attendance at this event will be on a first come first serve basis and is
limited to NYSCOPBA Veteran Members. Deposits are $100.00 and are to
be made payable to NYSCOPBA with a money order only.

If you would like to request to stay with a particular person please state so
with a note sent in with your money order.

Any questions can be sent to the email vetscommittee@nyscopba.org

Further updates will follow soon.

Thank you
Vets Committee


